
 

 

1 December 2021 

 

 

Our Ref: HP8238 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

I am delighted to inform you that as part of Year 1’s topic this term on “Paws, Claws & 

Whiskers” we have invited “Lion Learners Educational Animal Experience” to come and work 

with our Year 1 pupils on Wednesday 12th January 2022. 

 

They will bring a number of small animals in for the children to see and hold. 

 

We require a voluntary contribution of £1.80 per pupil to cover the cost of this enrichment 

experience, unless your child is entitled to Pupil Premium support. 

 

If your child has any allergies when in close contact with animals then please let your 

child’s teacher know. 

 

Please log into ParentPay to make your payment of £1.80 before Monday 20th December. 

 

The children in Year 1 are looking forward to an exciting day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs R Sandhu 

Head of School 

 
 
 


